
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 30th October 2023 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 3 
 
Monday – school re-opens to pupils 
 
Mrs Lees has been monitoring children’s reading journals.  Please can all 
parents/carers ensure they are reading with their children at least three times a 
week and this is being recorded in your child’s reading journal. 
 
We are short of parent reader volunteers.  If you would like to help school with this 
or would like further information, please contact Mrs Lees via the school office. 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 16th October 2023 
3C – 91.25 %               3W – 95.69 % 
 
The children have brought their PE kits home to be washed. Please ensure these are 
returned as PE will resume the 1st Monday back. We will be outdoors for Basketball. 
Please ensure a warm jumper (not a hoodie), longer leggings/trousers and coat are 
in school for the colder and wetter PE sessions. 
 
Have a lovely and well deserved break. The Year 3s have been amazing this half 
term. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

3C 
Daisy M 
Chloe J 
Louis B 
 
3W  
Beatrix P 
Finley L 
Jessica J 
 
 

 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 16th October 2023 
4K –95.42  %               4M –92.5  % 
 
No updates from Y4 
 

 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

4M 
Jack S 
Tyler 
Heidi  
 
4K 

Henry T 
Ollie D  
Poppy M 
 
 

 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 16th October 2023 
5W – 98.61 %               5WO – 96.12 % 
 
Well done to all our Year 5 children. They have worked so hard over the last half 
term and have set themselves up well for success in Year 5. Next half term, PE and 
PPA will remain on the same days (PE Wednesday and Thursday). For those children 
who wear tights, it might be worth packing a spare pair of socks for PE.  
 
Please ensure your child has a coat in school every day.  
 
Have a lovely half term.  

 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  
 

5W 
Mollie W 
Phoebe Y 
Leo SW 
 
 
5WO 
Sophia L 
Jacob D 
Elvie  
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 16th October 2023 
6D – 96.67 %               6LW – 94.14 % 
 
Just a reminder for all children to bring in their coats as it is getting colder now. 
Please ensure they are clearly named so that we can easily find the owner if they 
are misplaced.  
 
We hope you all have a lovely half term break and enjoy some time with your 
families and friends after working hard throughout the first half term.  
 
Best wishes, 
 



The Year 6 Team 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our celebration 
assembly next Friday at 9:10am. The children receiving awards next Friday 
are:  

 
6D 
Felicity H 
Caiden W 
Holly D  
 
6LW 
Arabel S  
Liam A  
Rayley P  
 
 
 
 

 


